
Mrs. Shipman and Ms. McDowell’s 
Newsletter 

   Dear Parents, 

     We are studying what different 

seasons are such as, Fall, Winter, 

Spring, and Summer.  We will also 

be doing different learning activi-

ties and craft activities using the 

Christmas theme. 

     Thank you parents for helping 

with our Thanksgiving feast!  The 

food was very good and the kids 

really enjoyed it. 

      Our Christmas party will be 

Dec. 20th , the room parents will 

be contacting you. 

 

Letters to review: S,T,P,O,X,U,Y 

and numbers 0-10. 

Parents, 
    Please read notes in your child’s 
folders.  We don’t want any chil-
dren left out of classroom activi-
ties. 

Reminders 
 

Dec. 5th-8th Holiday       

Shop 

Dec, 5th PTO meeting 4:00 

P.M.  

Dec. 21st—Jan. 3rd No 

School 

 

 

Suggestions 
Weather is changing wear jackets 

and teach you child to put on and zip 

their own jacket. 


